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Dear Mr. Godf y

l 
FACTOR VIII SUPPLIES

-Thank you for your letter re the above. At present we 
do not either purchase, store, or distribute commercial 
Factor VIII, but we have had discussions with the RHA 
regarding future policy in this matter. In view of this 
I wrote to Dr. Hutchinson who has been looking into this 
and I enclose a copy of his reply which puts the position 
in the Yorkshire region clearly. 
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Dr. I;.CA 
Director 
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